
 

Week 2 Term 4  

What a fantastic week we have had! 

We have taken part in show and tell, 

Capoeira workshops and music 

workshops. We have had fun 

exploring the forest, writing 

biographies, listening to 

presentations from Elm class and 

much much more!  

Week look forward to                             

learning new things next week.  


